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Governor Semple School 
website: www.7oaks.org/school/governorsemple/                                                                                                                             

Instagram:  Governorsempleschool    

November  2022 Newsletter 

 

 

Dear Governor Semple Families, 

 

     We are very grateful for the beautiful, mild temperatures we’ve been enjoying.  As the cooler   

weather approaches, please dress your children so they’re comfortable for thirty minutes of outdoor 

play (twice a day).   Feel free to reach out to the school if you need any support with warm winter 

clothing for your children or family. 

 

     November will once again be a busy and exciting month at school.  We look forward to sharing and 

celebrating your children’s learning together during Family Conferences on November 24th and 

25th.  Please stay tuned for further details about signing up for conferences.   

 

     A friendly reminder that tomorrow is a Professional Development Day for staff.  Enjoy trick or   

treating this evening!  We look forward to seeing students back at school on Wednesday November 2nd.  

 

     Many thanks for your ongoing support and partnership.  Please feel welcome to touch base anytime 

with any questions or ideas. 

 

Take care, 

Sari Rosenberg 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Terry Fox Walk was held on October 19th, 2022                                                      

and Governor Semple School raised just over 185.00 

      Thank you to everyone who donated!  
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Please note the remaining important dates for the 2021-2022 School Year:                 
    (Subject to Change)   

 
                                  

November 1, 2022 - PD Day - No School 

November 8, 2022 -  Picture Re-takes 

November 11, 2022 - Remembrance Day - No School 

November 25, 2022 - Family Conferences - No Classes 

December 2, 2022 - PD Day - No School 

December 22, 2022 - January 4, 2023 - Winter Break  

 

January 5, 2023 - School Reopens 

February 3, 2023 - PD Day -  No School 

February 20, 2023 - Louis Riel Day - No School 

March 17, 2023 - Family Conferences - No Classes 

March 27, 2023 - March 31, 2023 - Spring Break 

April 7, 2023 - Good Friday - No School 

April 14, 2023 - PD Day - No School 

May 22, 2023 - Victoria Day - No School 

June 1, 2023 - Divisional Pow Wow 

June 2, 2023 - PD Day - No School 

June 21, 2023 - National Indigenous Peoples Day 

June 26, 2023 - PD Day - No School 

June 30, 2023 - Last Day of School - Early Dismissal  

 
Attendance: Your child’s safety and whereabouts are important to us.  Our Callback System 
ensures that your child is safely in your care when he or she is absent from 
school.  Please call 204-339-7112 if your child is going to be away or late.  
Please keep in touch with us if your child will be staying home for an  extended 
period of time.  If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to call 
us anytime.  Our office hours are from 8:30am to 4:00pm.  Outside of office 
hours, feel free to leave a voicemail message.  As well, please feel free to update your        
contact information with the office (or on Parent Connect) anytime.   


